
Welcome 
Welcome to this exhibition for the proposed Beinneun 2 Wind Farm.  This would appear as 
an extension of the existing Beinneun Wind Farm, and be made up of up to 19 turbines of a 
maximum of 200 m, generating up to approximately 125 MW. 
 
In this exhibition we are presenting information on a wind farm which would be located 
around 5 km to the northwest of the centre of Invergarry and directly adjacent to the 
existing Beinneun Wind Farm. We would be grateful to receive any feedback with regard to 
the proposal, and environmental and human factors that could be affected by the scheme. 
This will be used to inform the ongoing design process. 
 
The application for planning permission for the scheme is expected to be submitted to the 
Energy Consents Unit in Summer 2025.   
 
We hope you find the information provided useful. If you have feedback on this design or 
have any questions, you can contact the project team at any time (details below). 
 

Site Location 
 
The current boundary for the scheme is outlined in red in the figure below. 
 
Environmental surveys and assessments are currently ongoing and being finalised. These 
will inform the layout of the scheme within the boundary.  We currently expect the main 
components to be located near to the road, at the bottom of the hill.  The final layout will 
be set out in the planning application, which will be available to view on the Energy 
Consents Unit website after the application is submitted and validated. 

 

Contact Us 
If you wish to discuss the proposal, have any feedback for us, or require any further 
information, please speak to one of the representatives of the developer, Beinneun 2 Ltd, 
at this event.   
 
If you have comments outside this event, you can contact the agent Neal Reid by email to 
neal@riversdale-enterprises.com.   
 
Information is also available on the project website at: 
https://beinneun2.communityuk.site/ which can also be accessed by scanning the QR Code: 

 
You can also share your view on the website. Hard copies of the information will be 
available at the drop-ins, and on request on our freephone number 0800 955 1042 (lines 
open during office hours). You can also write to us at our Freepost address below. 
 

• FREEPOST RTXU-JGSR-KHLE, BWF, Your Shout, 007 China Works, SE1 7SJ 
 
We would be grateful if comments could be submitted no later than the 1st of April 2025.  
 
Please note that all comments should, at this stage, be sent to the developer at the contact 
details stated above and NOT to Highland Council. There will be an opportunity to make 
representations to the Council as and when a formal planning application for the proposal is 
submitted.  
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